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FISCAL NOTE

STATE OF ALASKA BILL NO.
2011  LEGISLATIVE  SESSION

SB 78 provides members of limited liability companies (“LLC”) the same protections as shareholders of corporations for 
liability purposes under Alaska liquor laws. 

Currently AS 04.21.035 provides that a member of a limited liability company (“LLC”) or a partner of a limited liability 
partnership that holds a license under Title 4 is not relieved of the liability imposed upon a liquor license holder solely 
because the license is held by a LLC or a limited liability partnership.

Passage of this legislation will not have a fiscal impact on the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board.


